
From:   Jim Brock   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   June 23, 2009

Subject:   FCC file number 0224-EX-PL-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please describe in detail the equipment that will be tested, maintained and operated for which a GPS
re-radiator is needed:

Maintenance & Repair of portable (mobile and handheld) GPS units will be done inside a large
warehouse-type facility. This repeater is needed in order to provide a GPS signal for test & repair of the
units.

A company check from RadioShack Corporation for the Application fee has been processed and sent.


